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As an ICU nurse, I need hospitals to develop and support nursing staffing committees 

to ensure safe staffing for our patients. Safe staffing helps to maintain competent and 

confident nursing decisions without delay in care. Safe staffing and hospital support 

of nursing committees is very important to me. Without hospital support and respect 

for their nurses, my future career in nursing would be in jeopardy.  


